
 
  
 
 
 

Classified Council General Meeting Minutes 
Date:  October 17, 2018, at 9:30 am 

Locations: Elko: HTC 110, Winnemucca: GBC 115, Ely: GBC 108, Pahrump: PVC 124 
 



 
 
 
 
 
Kim announced that there would be individual and department costume contests. Kim will talk to Kayla McCarson 
to help take pictures of the submissions. Brianne Warner will ask Dori about creating a Google Doc for the 
submissions to send out through email on October 31. Kim will send out more information as the event gets closer.  
 

 
Public Comment: Brianne Warner informed everyone that the September Duck Race was a great success. 
However, due to popular demand, the event will be moving back to its original spring timeslot.  
 
Laurie Adams suggested that Classified Staff put on an “Elf on the Shelf” event during the month of December. The 
event would consist of putting on an original elf display in the offices and departments around the GBC centers a 
few times a week in December. Cynthia Giles suggested to get a list of people who would like to participate in the 
event. Kim Hess suggested to get a list of classified employees who can keep the event going throughout 
December. All members agreed that this would be a great event to put on in December, and it will discussed more 
at November’s meetings. 
 
Next meeting- November 14, 2018, 9:30 am 
 
Meeting Adjourned: 9:56 a.m. 
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